Need funding for arts projects?

We would like to introduce your school to the opportunities offered by the Chivers Trust,   www.chiverstrust.org.uk/
The trust is keen to provide funds to support initiatives in schools in Norfolk and Suffolk which will give children the opportunity to participate directly in live music, drama, opera or visual arts.    If you visit our website at www.chiverstrust.org.uk/ you will see the kind of activities we have already supported.

We specially like helping to fund professional musicians, actors, singers or artists visiting schools for workshops or to help with productions.   If you have an enthusiastic music, drama or art teacher who would like to propose and organise a project or a workshop but has been discouraged by lack of funding, we would like to help. We are willing to work with another organisation, such as the Norwich Theatre Royal, or to support schools directly if they are able to set up and manage their own projects.
In all cases, the key is that children should experience one of the arts for themselves and have fun doing so, thereby being introduced, as Roy Chivers was, to a lifelong and enriching interest.

If you would like to know more or to propose a project to us, please contact us by email:  info@chiverstrust.org.uk – you will find details on our website.   We very much hope that your school may be able to benefit from our support.

Caroline Chivers 
